
Hello 
I am a vegan because i do not want to be an accessory to any cruelty 
towards animals. 
However some of my family eat meat, and i do the shopping for them. 
As a family who are concerned about animal welfare 
we would like to be assured that the products we buy are true to their labels, 
So it is important to have strict standards, unambiguous labelling, and strong 
policing of products 
to ensure that families such as mine can be sure of what they are purchasing. 
Sincerely 
Lisa Burns 
 




